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PMO-EASTERN [
LEYTE / SAMAR [f

December 7,2018

NOTICE TO PROCEED

MR. EDGAR C. VILLANUEVA
President/CEQO

EDTAHA BUILDERS INC.
Laurel Street, 50t District
Ozamiz City

Misamis Oriental

Dear Mr. Villanueva,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby
given to EDTAHA BUILDERS INCORPORATED that work may proceed on

the Repair of Depressed Damaged Jir of Depressed Damaged Concrete P Paving Blocks at Berth 4 &
5 Port of Tacloban, Tacloban Ci NRP-ELS-05-18) effective on

December 14,2018 / 7 days after the date of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both
copies in the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to

the Philippine Ports Authority, Port Management Office — Eastern
Leyte/Samar.

Vepy truly yours,

EMILI JR.
Acting Port Manager
| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on

Name of the Representative of the Bidder:

Authorized Signature:
Contract Time: 120 Calendar Days
Target Date of Completion: April 12,2019

Port Area, Tacloban City 6500 Philippines
Tel. No. (053) 321-6704, Fax No. (053} 325-7248
Email: ppapmoels@gmai.com
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